
47'h Judicial Circuit
VERMILLION COUNTY

Office of Prosecuting Attorney

Bruce D. Aukermon
Prose cutor

RE: How to Drop a No Contact Order

Dear Victim:

To request a hearing for the No Contact Order currently protecting you to be vacated, you will need to
have an educational session with a legal advocate from the Council on Domestic Abuse (CODA.) Please
call the coDA office atgl2-238-9577.

Whatwill happen next?
They will request to set up a meeting. Those meetings can take place at either the CODA office in Vigo

County Courthouse, Clinton Public Library or the Vermillion County Public Library. If you are unable
to attend in person due to extenuating circumstances such as a disability, hospitalization or inability to
travel you may request that the session occur via telephone. This meeting will go over some

information, give you time to talk about what happened and how you are feeling about resuming
contact.

What YOU need to do after this meeting.
After this meeting they will provide court documents to file here in the Vermillion County Clerk's

Office,located on the 3'd floor of the Courthouse in Newport, IN. You can also file the said paperwork
via USPS by mailing it to PO Box 10 Newport, lN 47966. After this has been filed the f udge will review
it and set it for hearing at which you will be required to appear.

Sincerely,
Bruce D. Aukerman
Vermillion County Prosecutor
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